106 Standish Street
Weymouth, MA 02191

January 10, 1996

Mr. Mark Bloomstein
Boston Party Makers

Dear Mark:

I wanted to send you a quick note to thank you once again for a great
time last night. You, Kelly and Ray did an outstanding job and as I
told you, “THE BOSS” was very happy, thought you all did a great job
and was very complimentary.

I do have one small item, however. When I wrote out your check, I
thought I had included $30.00 cash for your parking fee and guess
what I found in my suit pocket when I got home. I've attached a
check and apologize for that oversight.

Again, thanks to all of you and I hope we’ll have occasion to call on
you in the future.

Very truly yours,
Eileen R. Gautreau

Enclosure



